NOTIFICATION

Application are invited for the following post sanctioned in time bound project entitled, “Increasing Chick Pea and Pigeon Pea production through intensive application of Integrated Pest Management” under NFSM- Pulse for 2012-2013, Ministry of Agriculture, GOI. The post is purely temporary and co-terminus with the project.
1. Senior Research Fellow (S.R.F.)

 (Rs. 16000/- + 10% H.R.A.): One post – M.Sc. (Ag) in Entomology with minimum 55% marks. Preference will be given to candidate having experience of working on crop insect pests in the field and have the knowledge of computer operation. Age limit is 35 year, relaxable to SC/ST/ other exempted categories including female candidates as per GOI rules.                   

Willing candidates may submit their resume complete in all respect by 21st December, 2012 to Prof. C. P. Srivastava, Principal Investigator, Department of Entomology & Agricultural Zoology, Institute of Agricultural Sciences, B.H.U., Varanasi – 221005.

No TA/DA will be paid to candidates appearing in the interview.

Note:  Attested copies of all documents/degree/testimonials must be enclosed. Originals should be produced at the time of interview. No interim correspondence will be entertained.
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Ph.No.   9451570647 (Mobile)

 E-mail:chandra_19572001@yahoo.co.in
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  11.12.2012

To, 

The Chairman, PPP Cell

BHU, Varanasi – 221 005

Subject: Advertisement to be displayed on the BHU website only.

Dear Sir,

I shall be grateful, if you kindly arrange to display the enclosed draft advertisement on the BHU website only, at your earliest. The charges, if any may be deducted from the recurring grant of the project (M-21/97).  Please also find enclosed herewith soft copy of the matter to be advertised.  

Thanking you.

Yours faithfully,

   (C.P. Srivastava)

Principal Investigator

